
Date: Thursday, Jan. 14  

iNote Subject: COVID-19 Vaccine 

Occupational Health and Wellness is working to secure the COVID-19 vaccine for all 

Santee Cooper employees. We’ve requested to be included in Phase 1C in the State 

plan, which is slated for early spring, however, if supplies are available, it could be 

offered sooner. The vaccine is free and we will provide access to the vaccine doses as 

they become available.  

The vaccine is voluntary. CDC and DHEC both strongly recommend you get it.  

You can find more information about the vaccine on our COVID-19 employee page. 

Please take time to review this material so that you are well informed about the vaccine 

and its benefits in controlling the pandemic and helping us in getting back to normal 

business operations. 

More information will continue to be made available about the vaccine and its 

availability.  

 

 

https://scdhec.gov/covid19/covid-19-vaccine
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/facts.html
https://scdhec.gov/covid19/covid-19-vaccination/covid-19-vaccine-faqs
https://www.santeecooper.com/Other/COVID-19/Index.aspx

